Forest Preserve District

of DuPage County
35580 Naperville Road 630.933.7200
P.O. Box 5000 Fax 630.933.7204
Wheaton, IL 60189 TTY 800.526.0857

dupageforest.org
Sent via email: MattinglyG@naperville.il.us

January 5, 2021

Bruce Hanson, Chairman

Naperville Planning and Zoning Commission
City of Naperville

400 S. Eagle Street

Naperville, IL 60540

Re: Public Hearing - 1235 — 1309 S. Naper Boulevard; Shorewood Development Group, LLC

Dear Chairman Hanson,

The Forest Preserve District of DuPage County recently received a Notice of Public Hearing
regarding Shorewood Development Group’s petition for approval of a Major Change to a PUD,
Preliminary and Final PUD Plat, Final Subdivision Plat, and multiple deviations as it relates to the
redevelopment of the above referenced property. We appreciate receiving timely notification of
such requests that may have an impact on District property and thank you for the opportunity to
comment.

Forest Preserve District staff have reviewed the information provided. Given that the re-
development of the shopping center is not adjacent to or in close proximity to Forest Preserve
District land, we do not have any comments. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate
to call me at (630) 933-7235.

Sincerely,
/QW/VL/ 5/(21%(,. -

Kevin Stough
Land Preservation Manager

cc: Ed Stevenson, Executive Director
Dan Zinnen, Director of Resource Management and Development



